
Many thanks for agreeing to take part in our performance of Belshazzar’s Feast at 
the BRASS Festival this year.  We are very excited about the event and are looking 
forward to it greatly.   Here is a reminder of the rehearsal dates and also the re-
hearsal venues. 

 

Sun 11th June   10am – 1pm, 2pm – 4pm Durham Johnston School 
Sat 1st July   10am – 1pm, 2pm – 4pm Durham Johnston School 
Sat 8th July   10am – 1pm, 2pm – 4pm Durham Johnston School 
Thurs 13th July   7 – 10pm Durham Cathedral with the Reg Vardy Band  
Sat 15th July 1.15pm – 4pm in Durham Cathedral 

 

The address for Durham Johnston School is:  Crossgate Moor, Durham DH1 4SU 

Here is a link to a map:  https://goo.gl/maps/MkJjPLgCD8M2 

 

We will have copies available on Sunday and at subsequent rehearsals.  As well as 
Belshazzar’s Feast we will be performing I Was Glad.  I will be at the rehearsal on 
Sunday and look forward to meeting you. 

 

Tickets for the event are on sale at the Gala Theatre Box Office, details can be 
found here:  http://www.brassfestival.co.uk/events/belshazzars-feast/ 

Please start encouraging people to come, I think it will be a spectacular occasion. 

 
With Best Wishes 

 
 
Paul Gudgin 

Artistic Director 

Durham International BRASS Festival, 7 – 16 July 2017 

http://www.brassfestival.co.uk/ 
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